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Our Learning Journey     
Last week we used I pads to record a 
report based on Alice in Wonderland and 
used this to create a written version. 

We also enjoyed creating a scenario for 
why Humpty Dumpty fell off the wall. 
Some articles showed that he recovered 
and some reported his death – very sad 
news. 

We learned about Skara Brae, a Stone 
Age village in Orkney and learned that 
they had stone beds and stone dressers 
where they might have laid out their 
jewellery. We made our own bracelet or 
necklace to help us remember this. 

 

 

     

Focus on Learning 

Next week: 
We will use the story, “Our Granny is a 
Bank Robber,” to complete our 
newspaper focus.  

During our Science days we will focus 
on Nutrition and healthy eating. We will 
have a tasting session. This will 
include fruits, cheese, bread and 
biscuits.  

There will be nothing that has nuts. If 
you have any worries or concerns 
about this – please contact the office. 

 

Reminders to Families 

 

All children need to bring in their 

reading books and records everyday. 

They are checked every morning. When 

you read with your child, please sign 

their book. 

 

It is the season for sniffles and coughs. 

We would be very grateful for boxes of 

tissues.  

 

Thank you. 

Star Learner 
Well Done to Beth who is an enthusiastic 

learner who is willing to share her ideas 

with others. She has written a newspaper 

report about Humpty Dumpty which shows a 

range of newspaper features. She has also 

shown increasing care and accuracy 

in using her table knowledge for 

grid multiplication.  

We set up an experiment to see what happens 

to flowers when they drink dyed water. We 

predicted that they would turn red - which is 

what they did!! 


